(handwriting) (Mrs. Marian Francis to Dr. Ogden) Dear Dr. Ogden. It was so pleasant to see you altho your visit was far too short. I will write you a New Years letter, if possible, this will be only a scrap of sentiment for Xmas. - Dr. Osler arrived in Toronto today but as he has to be in N.Y. on the 29th we shall see little of him. 3 children Brick Baby & Willie are ill with suspicous throats, so I am too busy to do more than think loving thoughts of far away friends-I enclose you a card from May who still grows a la Giraffe- Love & good wishes from all. Hope you are in the old Aunts good remembrances this Xmas. Yours affectionately Marian Francis. P.S. Is Mr. Cantlie alive?